
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

May 2, 2003

Treasure Properties, Inc.
Attention:  Richard L. Biseli
550 North Reo Street, Suite 300
Tampa, FL  33609

Re: Case #SUB2003-00037
Government Street Highland Subdivision, Resubdivision of Lots 52, 53, and
54
254, 256, and 260 Dogwood Drive (Southeast corner of Airport Boulevard and
South University Boulevard).
1 Lot / 2.5+ Acres

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on May 1, 2003, the Planning Commission denied the above referenced
based on the fact that the accompanying rezoning application was denied, making the
subdivision unnecessary.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By:  /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II

cc:  Rester and Coleman Engineers, Inc.


